
  
 
 
September 30, 2024 
 
 
 
The Honorable Sam Hunt   The Honorable Bill Ramos 
Washington State Senate   House of Representatives 
PO Box 40422     PO Box 40600 
Olympia, WA 98504    Olympia, WA 98504 
 
Dear Senator Hunt and Representative Ramos: 
 
The Department of Enterprise Services (DES) is pleased to forward the Legislative Building 
Security Enhancements report in accordance with Engrossed Substitute Senate Bill 5950 Sec. 
151(8).   
 
This report is available on the DES publication and reports website.  
 
If there are any questions or additional information we can provide, please contact DES Director 
of Legislative Affairs, Ashlee Delaney at 360.485.3613 or email ashlee.delaney@des.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tara C. Smith 
Director 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Pat Sullivan, Director, Office of Financial Management 
       Maurice Perigo, Chief Operations Officer, Department of Enterprise Services 
       Ashlee Delaney, Director of Legislative Affairs, Department of Enterprise Services 
       Matt Jones, Assistant Director Capitol Security and Visitor Services, Department of  

Enterprise Services 
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